
 

August 18, 2023   

Subject:  Notice of Survey Activity in Your Area 

We are writing to inform you about upcoming survey activity that will be taking place in your 

area.  Our survey crew will be conducting a survey project in the vicinity.  This work will not 

disturb your property or its surroundings in any way.  This work is anticipated to be performed 

Monday, August 28 to September 7. 

This survey aims to gather accurate geospatial data along the Souris River and Sundale Channel.  

We understand the importance of respecting the privacy and boundaries of property owners, and 

we want to emphasize that our team has been instructed to strictly adhere to ethical and 

professional surveying practices. 

During surveying, our crew will use specialized equipment to collect data, such as GPS 

instruments and an Unmanned Aerial Vehicle.  This equipment will not impact the land or 

structures; our team will remain within designated public spaces or legal access points.  We are 

committed to maintaining a low impact on the community and ensuring our activities do not 

disrupt daily routines.    

If you have any concerns or questions regarding this survey activity, please feel free to contact 

Chris deWinter at 306-861-7464 or GeoVerra’s Project Manager, Greg Alwast, at 

greg.alwast@geoverra.com or 780-616-5525.  We value open communication and want to 

address any inquiries you may have. 

Sincerely, 

 

Greg Alwast 

National Manager, Aerial Imaging and Mapping 
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